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Dear Parents/Guardians

We have a number of children in Year 1 with severe food allergies and therefore we are unable to accept any sweets, chocolates, cakes or food into the classroom for events such as birthdays etc.

We will always sing “Happy Birthday” to your child if you let us know it is their special day.

We are happy to accept fruit if you wish to bring food items in.

Thank you for your continued support.


Yours sincerely



Mrs R Sandhu
Head of School
